From: <u>Karen Dobson</u>
To: <u>Allison Parris</u>

Subject: Tonbridge Town Lands and Richard Mylls Charity (TTL&RMC)

Date: 01 October 2024 14:17:55

Dear Allison

I would like to register Owen Baldock as wishing to renew his position as Trustee for TTL&RMC.

Please confirm your agreement to the renewal which will be voted upon at our next meeting.

If you need further information, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards.

Karen Dobson

Clerk to TTL&RMC

This email has been scanned by TMBC before delivery to your mailbox. Please click here to report this email as spam and help train the filter.